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DATE: November 5, 2019 

TO: Truckee Meadows Fire Protection District Board of Fire Commissioners 

FROM: Charles A. Moore, Fire Chief  

 Phone:  (775) 328-6123 Email: cmoore@tmfpd.us  

SUBJECT: Recommendation to approve a Technical Amendment and Correction to the collective 

bargaining agreement between the Truckee Meadows Fire Protection District and the 

Truckee Meadows Fire Protection District Firefighters Association, International 

Association of Fire Fighters (IAFF) Local 2487 Supervisory Unit.  (All Commission 

Districts)  FOR POSSIBLE ACTION 

 

SUMMARY 

Recommendation to approve a Technical Amendment and Correction to the collective bargaining 

agreement between the Truckee Meadows Fire Protection District and the Truckee Meadows Fire 

Protection District Firefighters Association, IAFF Local 2487 Supervisory Unit. 

 

PREVIOUS ACTION 

August 27, 2019, The Board of Fire Commissioners approved a retroactive collective bargaining 

agreement between the Truckee Meadows Fire Protection District and the Truckee Meadows Fire 

Protection District Firefighters Association, IAFF Local 2487 Supervisory Unit for a three year term 

effective July 1, 2019 

 

BACKGROUND 

After the agreement was approved and executed by the Board and Association, a typographical error 

was found on Appendix A – Salary Schedule, which incorrectly indicates the Position of Division Chief 

is assigned a 2912 hour annual schedule. The correct schedule for a Division Chief is 2080 hours 

annually.  The District and Union also agreed to make a correction in the Table of Contents which 

incorrectly titled Article “SPECIALTY PAY/EMS PAY.” The correct title of the Article is “STANDBY 

COMPENSATION.”   In addition to these changes, minor spacing and duplications were corrected in 

the Table of Contents and at Article 60. There are no changes in salaries or benefits as a result of any of 

these technical changes. 

 

FISCAL IMPACT 

There is no fiscal impact with this staff report as the changes are all technical in nature and do not 

change salaries or benefits of any kind. 

 

RECOMMENDATION  

Staff recommends the approval of a Technical Amendment and Correction to the collective bargaining 

agreement between the Truckee Meadows Fire Protection District and the Truckee Meadows Fire 

Protection District Firefighters Association, IAFF Local 2487 Supervisory Unit. 
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POSSIBLE MOTION 

Should the Board agree with staff’s recommendation a possible motion would be: 

“I move to approve a Technical Amendment and Correction to the collective bargaining agreement 

between the Truckee Meadows Fire Protection District and the Truckee Meadows Fire Protection 

District Firefighters Association, IAFF Local 2487 Supervisory Unit.” 


